
 

 

16/04/2020  

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

Re Liz McKenzie, Property Manager 

 

Liz has been working as the Property Consultant for Selwyn Park School in 

Dargaville for the last seven years. 

Since starting her own business, Liz has been able to build a strong team around 

her. Her staff are easy to deal with and they are always up to date with the latest 

developments. 

The service she has provided for this school has been outstanding.  

She is prompt in responding to queries. 

She is accurate in her assessments. 

She is right up with the state of play as far as Ministry of Education property 

policy and direction is concerned. 

Liz maintains strong working relationships with Ministry and school personal, as 

do her growing team. 

She is proactive in maintaining a sound working relationship with the Board of 

Trustees and myself. 

She provides sound and timely advice to assist us with property decisions. 

She is rigorous in her supervision of the projects she oversees. 

Her paperwork is easy to read, well explained and accurate. 

She sets and maintains high standards of service to her clients. 

She is honest in her assessment of property needs and realistic about results. 

 

I have no hesitation in stating in glowing terms, the outstanding job Liz does as 

our property consultant. In my opinion, and I know in the opinion of many other 

Principals in the North, Liz (L.M. Consulting) should be added to the Ministry of 

Education’s “Preferred Suppliers” list. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

Vern Stevens 
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SCHOOL 
 

 
 
 

_____________________________ 

38 Onslow Street, Dargaville. :PH: (09)  439 8888 FAX: (09) 439 1741 

EMAIL: admin@sel-pk.ac.nz 

 
 

 

mailto:admin@sel-pk.ac.nz

